
BENNINGTON COLLEGE 
BENNINGTON 

VERMONT 

May 3rd, 1941 

Dear Mrs. McCullough 

The college wishes to J.et you and 

Mr. McCullough know that, due to student demand 

we have raisM a fund in memory of Dr. McCullough. 

We are giving it to the Public Health Actiuities 

in Shaftsbury realizin~ that this was a project in 

which Dr. McCullough was vitally interested. We 

feel this is a small but sincAre tribute for the 

great work that she did in this Community . 

Very Sincerely, 


